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INVITATION 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Let me invite You to the  

Workshop 

of the project called 

„Jewels in turn of Century – Thematic rovings of the world of Art Nouveau” 

(HUSRB/1203/212/121) 

financed by  

IPA programme of Hungary-Serbia Cross-Border Cooperation Programme 

  

Date: 10.00 am 26th (Tuesday) November 2013 

Place:  Municipality of Szeged County Rank City, Lechner hall 

Address:  6720 Szeged, Széchenyi Square 10. 

 
The program of the event: 
09.45 – 10.00  Registration 
10.00 – 10.10  Welcome greeting - Dr. Ágnes Igaz, office leader, Municipality of Szeged County Rank 

City Development Office and Márta Dobó, appointed member of Subotica Municipal 
Council International and Regional Relations 

10.10 – 11.00  View the reconstruction works of roof-structure of Gróf-palace 
11.00 – 11.15  The reconstruction of the Gróf-palace of a design perspective – László Szögi architect 
11.15 – 11.30  Round-table discussion, exchange of experience in the conduct of investment in 

relation to roof reconstruction of the Gróf-palace in Szeged and the reconstruction of 
facade of Synagogue in Subotica 

11.30 – 11.50 Thoughts on the coloration of the facade of downtown buildings in Szeged – László 
Szögi architect 

11.50 – 12.00 A special planning task:  reconstruction of roof and facade of Schäffer-palace in 
Szeged – Adolf Weintrager architect 

12.00 – 12.15 Presentations about the current position of project actitivites by Lead Partner and 
Project Partner  

 

Language of the event: Hungarian and Serbian 

Please inform Mac-Line Ltd. if You would like to participate in the event via e-mail 
(office@macline.hu) until 16.00, 20th November 2013, the latest. 

We hope to see you at the event! 
 
Szeged, 11 November  2013 
 
 

       Dr. László Botka 

Mayor of Szeged 
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